
 

 
 
September 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Islands Trust via email: dmurphy@islandstrust.bc.ca 
1-500 Lower Ganges Road 
SALT SPRING ISLAND BC V8K 2N8 
 
Dear Daniela Murphy: 
 
Re:  Draft Islands Trust Revised Policy Statement 
 
Thank you for referring the draft revised Islands Trust Policy Statement to the Cowichan Valley 
Regional District. 
 
This is to advise you that at the CVRD Board meeting of September 22, 2021, the following 
resolution was passed: 
  

 “That Islands Trust be advised that the interests of the Cowichan Valley 
Regional District are unaffected by the proposed revisions to the Policy 
Statement.” 

 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Tippett, RPP, MCIP, MRM 
Manager 
Community Planning Division 
Land Use Services Department 
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